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I oppose this bill Oregon is one of the highest taxed states in the union higher taxes 

will only burden everyone living here as well as businesses and will drive businesses 

out if this state and take there tax money with them and there employees so its a 

double loss for this state.    Our local government needs to balance the budget and 

work with the money it already has available to it instead of passing more tax laws to 

burden its people and keep spending money with no consequences.    


